
 

 

NOTICE OF EMERGENCY WATERLINE REPAIR 
Friday Night, Nov. 17, 2017 

NOTE: All work is scheduled weather permitting and is subject to 
change without notice. 

 

AUI will be performing an emergency waterline repair on the east side of I-25 at Rio Bravo 
from 9 p.m. Friday, Nov. 17 through 5 a.m. Saturday, Nov. 18, 2017.  During this work, 
eastbound Rio Bravo will be reduced to one lane from east of I-25 to east of the railroad 
tracks. 
 

For More Information: Contact Patti Watson - 245-3134, 269-9691 or 
pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
 
You can also sign up for notifications and updates at www.nmroads.com. 
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